



ข้อสอบวัดผลกลางภาค ภาคเรียนที่ 1 ปีการศึกษา 2564

โรงเรียนลำทับประชานุเคราะห์ ตำบลลำทับ อำเภอลำทับ จังหวัดกระบี่

รายวิชา ภาษาอังกฤษสู่ประชาคมอาเซียน รหัสวิชา อ 31211 ระดับชั้น ม.4 (อังกฤษ-คณิต)

เวลาสอบ 30 นาที

คำชี้แจง ข้อสอบมี 2 ตอน จำนวน 30 ข้อ 20 คะแนน

คำสั่ง จงเลือกคำตอบที่ถูกต้องที่สุดเพียงข้อเดียว

ผู้สอน นางสาว อมินตรา สิงห์ชู

เข้าใจความแตกต่างระหว่างภาษาอังกฤษกับภาษาไทย และสามารถนำความรู้ความเข้าใจไปใช้ในการพัฒนาทักษะภาษาอังกฤษของตน

1. Direction: Write the sentence in order.

1. My job has new father a .

พ่อของฉันมีงานใหม่

2. an I finish hour work my in will .

ฉันจะเสร็จงานของฉันภายใน 1 ชั่วโมง

3. evening works in He the .

เขาทำงานในตอนเย็น

4. 2021 to this moved city in We .

พวกเราย้ายไปอยู่ในเมืองเมื่อปี 2021

5. early up I get like to .

ฉันชอบที่จะตื่นเช้า

6. to you like Would come ?

7. borrow pen you if Would your mind I ?

8. take I a Should taxi ?

9. dance Shall ? we

10. please the I see May menu , ?

2. อ่านออกเสียงและสรุปใจความสำคัญจาก เรื่องที่อ่าน บอกรายละเอียด สรุปเรื่องและ แสดงความคิดเห็น จากเรื่องที่อ่านได้อย่างถูกต้อง

The kindness of strangers ...

Lily's mother had three kids and no husband - life was not easy and she didn't have much money. One day, she asked Lily to go to the shop and get some bread and milk. She gave Lily a five pound note. Lily ran along to the shop, but when she got there - disaster! - she did not have the five pound note! It must have fallen out of her pocket. Lily started to cry. There were three people in the shop. They all asked Lily what the matter was and where she lived. Through her tears, Lily told them that she had lost her five pound note and that she lived at Number 23 Noble Street. The three customers said they would look for the fiver, and if they found it, they would bring it to Lily's house.



When Lily got home, her mum was a bit cross and upset, but she told Lily not to worry. However, that £5 was her last money; her purse was empty. The bread and milk were for the breakfast the next day. So now, it was going to be a breakfast of cereal without milk and without toast for Lily's family. The four of them went to bed feeling sad.

The next morning, Lily's mum got up and went to the front door to collect the post. She was surprised to see three envelopes on the floor, addressed to 'Lily's mum'. When she opened them, she was even more surprised, and delighted: each envelope had a five pound note inside it.

I) Say if the sentences are true or false:

1. ___ Lily's mother had an easy life
2. ___ She sent Lily to the shop for some bread and milk
3. ___ The five pound note was in Lily's bag.
4. ___ The people in the shop ignored Lily
5. ___ The customers promised to help Lily if they could
6. ___ Lily's mum shouted at her for losing the money
7. ___ The family were unhappy when they went to bed
8. ___ Lily's mum ended up with £15.



II) Answer the questions in full sentences:

1. How many people were there in Lily's family?
2. Why did her mum ask her to go to the shop?
3. When Lily got to the shop, did she still have the five pound note?
4. What did the people in the shop ask Lily?
5. What did they say they would do?
6. How did Lily's mum react when Lily told her about the missing money?
7. What was the bread and milk going to be for?
8. Who do you think posted the three envelopes? What do you think about their actions?

III) Match up the sentence parts:

- | | |
|-------------------------------------|---|
| 1. Lily's mum gave Lily | ___ a. the money fell out of Lily's pocket |
| 2. Unfortunately, | ___ b. she opened the envelopes and saw the money |
| 3. The people in the shop were | ___ c. some money and sent her to the shop |
| 4. Lily's mum was really happy when | ___ d. concerned and helpful... And very kind. |